S15. Audit Scotland Report: Scotland’s Public Sector Workforce Impact
Report 2015

The committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing
Services which provided a summary of the Audit Scotland Impact report
which assessed the actions taken as a result of an earlier report on
Scotland’s Public Sector Workforce. Tracey Gillespie provided an overview of
the report.

The committee asked for an update on work to develop improvement plans.
Tracey Gillespie advised that each Service would have its improvement plan
in place by October while the Council’s overall plan would be in place by
December. These improvement plans would then be kept under review.
Decision

The committee noted the:-

(1) summary of the report.

(2) position of the Council in relation to the recommendations outlined
in the report.



